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Date – 3rd July 

Letter to The NSW Redistribution Committee 

Subject – Draft Plans to abolish Federal Seat of North Sydney in the proposed 2024 NSW 
redistribution 
 
My name is Mary Angela Curran and I am a resident in the seat of North Sydney had have been an 
owner/resident since 1984.  I love our area and am a member of various organisations, such as our 
Euroka Precinct, the Waverton Peninsula Working Group, Streets Alive, and Harbourcare.   
 
It is imperative we maintain our voice as our community is unique having a large CBD area, but also 
the harbourfront and many schools and various village communities such as where I live in 
McMahons Point.   
 
Not only that but I understand NSC has committed to building more homes and we will have 19,000 
new residents in the next decade, a huge increase, these people need a distinct voice. 
 
The history of our seat goes back to over 100 years and I strongly object to it being abolished. 
 
Yours faithfully 
Mary Curran 
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